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Lupe Anguiano  

From: "Kristin Miner" > 
To:   
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 11:14 AM 
Attach: save the date 10.pdf 
Subject: CWEE 
Hi Debbie and Lupe, 
First, Debbie, I wanted to check in to see if you received the video? There is a ton of footage - hopefully 
some good stuff for you to use! How is the book coming along? 

Second, I thought you both would be pleased to know that Polly is going to be speaking at CWEE's 
upcoming Luncheon on Thursday, April 29 t h (attached is a Save the Date). Each year we have a 
luncheon to honor 4 "Silver Flame Alumni Award Winners" who have been exemplary in their workplace 
after leaving CWEE. We have 4 outstanding women this year! We would love to invite you both to this 
inspiring event as our honored guests. Of course, we totally understand if you are not able to attend, but 
would love it if it could somehow work out. 

It was great talking to Polly - it reminded me how much we enjoyed your visit. We would love to see you 
again in 2010! 

With warm regards, 
Kristin 

Kristin Miner 
Center for Work Education and Employment (CWEE) 
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